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April 15, 2013
Morgan McCoy

4501 Hunters Landing Drive 
Chesterfield, VA 23832
Dear Ms. McCoy,

I wanted to thank you again for being a part of our Civil War and Emancipation Day program this past weekend. Your program got nothing but rave reviews from all who saw it. The monologue about the 28-year-old grandmother is sticking with me still. Keep doing what you are doing - your work is so needed.
I do look forward to having you be a part of our community programs again in the future.

Sincerely,

//s//

Ajena C. Rogers

Supervisory Park Ranger

Maggie L. Walker NHS
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